Dear Parent/parents/guardians,

My two first assignments are to inform you as best I can with this packet. Attached to this letter is a safety form on one side and a media release form on the other. I've gone over this with your child. Please sign each side and have your child return it, as soon as you can.

The other assignment is to email me at

jbarber@k12albemarle.org . This is partly so you can tell me something relevant about your child and partly to start a back and forth conversation that lasts the whole time that they're in my class ... an introduction, basically. It can be any 3 things or it can be these three:

- 1. What does your child like to be called? (If you put this in the subject line, that would be helpful)
- 2. What is something that y'all did together this summer?
- 3. What is something that your child is good at that I might not know from a casual meeting?

I look forward to hearing from you! Thanks!

## -Jon Barber

Mechatronics/Engineering/Workplace Tech, Grades 6-8 (434) 823-4393

Social: @hoosjon on Twitter, hoosjon on Scratch, @hoosjon21 on Instagram

Blog: <u>hoosjon.blogspot.com</u>

Website: <a href="https://sites.google.com/k12albemarle.org/barbershop/">https://sites.google.com/k12albemarle.org/barbershop/</a>